
                  

                               

Dear 4k Families, 

I hope you are all having a great summer so far! I am planning, prepping and 

gearing up for another year! I’m excited to start my 9th year at St. John and to 

get to know my new preschool friends!  

Our first day of school is Monday, August 24th. It will be here in no time at all! We 

will begin the year with a short chapel service at church at 8:30. The kids and I 

will just visit and play in our room until we will walk over together from school. All 

families are invited to attend.   

The 4K will be held Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 8:00 to 12:10 

p.m. (after lunch recess) The students will bring their own lunch and healthy snack 

for our 9:30 break. They should also bring a water bottle for in the classroom with 

their name on it. We have a microwave in the room if they want to bring items to 

warm up, I will do that for them. Please avoid things like EasyMac or frozen meals 

that take many minutes to cook. Hot lunch is served on Fridays, the menu for that 

will be in the classroom note I send out each week. If you want your child to get 

milk at morning snack time, then you can choose that on registration night. The 4K 

children can often be brought to school by the bus (Coleman and Peshtigo 

districts) depending on where you live. If you are interested in bussing please let 

us know at registration. The staff has been working hard at planning our school 

opening. Some new safety and wellness policies have been added and I will let you 

know about those when we have our visit. We really want to be able to teach in 

person so we hope and pray that following some recommended guidelines will help 

make that possible!  

 I would like to meet briefly with each preschool family and their student/students 

on Monday, August 6th. You can ask questions and check out the room. The school 



registration is that afternoon and evening so you can come to my room meet after 

you register. You should’ve received a sign- up type email for choosing a time slot 

for registration. Please let me know if you did not get that.  The kids can bring all 

their supplies that night!  I’ll show them where things go and chat about some 

things we do in school and go over the daily schedule with you then.  

 I am very blessed to be able to share the love of Jesus our Savior with these 

little ones. It’s truly a special atmosphere to work in, and I’m so thankful for the 

opportunity to teach your child and get to know your family!   

Please call or text if you think of any concerns or questions for me before 

registration night or if you would like to meet at a different time than August 6th.  

I love to here from my preschool families anytime!  

 

In Christ’s love,  

Becky Rohde 

715-923-5826 (cell) 


